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Utility relocation work at Highway 17-Old Yale Road intersection 
in Surrey 
March 28, 2022 

Starting the week of April 4 and continuing for approximately two weeks, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting utility 
relocation work at the Highway 17-Old Yale Road intersection. As much work as possible will be done during the day, but 
when lane closures are required, work will take place at night to minimize disruption to traffic.   

This work will be completed in stages and will require the following traffic management on Highway 17 between Tannery 
Road and Old Yale Road, between 7:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m.:  

 
Highway 17 Eastbound and Westbound: 

• Highway 17 will be reduced to one travel lane in both the eastbound and westbound directions.  

• At times, the left turn lanes onto Old Yale Road for both eastbound and westbound traffic will also be closed 

and left turns will be restricted.  

• The shoulder bike lanes on Highway 17 will be maintained during the construction work. 

Old Yale Road Northbound and Southbound: 

• Northbound and southbound traffic on Old Yale Road will be directed to turn right onto Highway 17 (the 

through and left turn movements will be restricted). There won’t be acccess to Bridge Road via Old Yale Road.   

Access for emergency responders will be maintained at all times, and all traffic pattern changes will be well signed. Traffic 
control personnel will be on site when required and drivers are asked to follow traffic signage and obey traffic control 
personnel.  

In addition to the nighttime work, some construction work will be performed during the daytime but without the need for 
lane closures. Crews will be setting up fenced work areas adjacent the multi-use paths at the Old Yale Road-Highway 17 
intersection. Access for pedestrians and cyclists will be maintained at all times; however, cyclists will be asked to dismount 
as the multi-use path will be narrowed to accommodate the construction work.  
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting the week of April 4 and 
continuing for approximately two 
weeks. 

 

Hours of Work 
Daytime work: 7:00 a.m. – 5:00  p.m.  

Lane closures, as needed:  

Highway 17 eastbound: 7:00 p.m. – 6:00 a.m.  
Highway 17 westbound: 7:00 p.m. – 5: 00 a.m. 
 

 

Traffic  
When required, traffic control personnel 
will be on site to direct traffic, 
pedestrians, and cyclists. All traffic 
pattern changes will be well signed.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Temporary lane closures and turning restrictions 
will be required, and detours will be implemented. 
Noise from the use of heavy machinery and 
hydrovac activities will be heard when in close 
proximity to the work area.  

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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